
 

For further enquiries 

Chris Clark, RTA Project Manager  
T 1800 633 332 I E graftonbridge@rta.nsw.gov.au 
www.rta.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge 

DECEMBER 2010

Dear resident 

Re: Additional crossing of the Clarence River at Grafton  

There has been a printing error on page 6 of the Community update distributed on Monday 6 
December 2010. The correct version of the December 2010 community update is on the project 
website www.rta.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge. The correct version of the community update will be 
distributed throughout Grafton and surrounds shortly.  

The RTA apologies for any inconvenience caused by the distribution of the incorrect update. 

The project team will be available at displays in Grafton and South Grafton to further discuss the new 
process, answer your questions and to listen to your feedback.    

Staff Displays 

• Grafton Shopping World, Fitzroy Street Grafton, Thursday 9 December 2010 and Thursday  
16 December  2010, From 9am to 1pm and 5pm to 7pm. 

• Bi Lo Complex, Bent Street, South Grafton, Thursday 9 December and Thursday 16 December 
2010, From 9am to 1 pm and 5pm to 7pm. 

If you have a question or concern, please do not hesitate to contact the free information line  
1800 633 332, email the project team at graftonbridge@rta.nsw.gov.au or visit the project website 
www.rta.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Chris Clark 
Project Manager  
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